
 

 

February Luncheon 
 

O F F I C E R S  

Legislative Session Set to Begin 
 The regular session of 
the Alabama Legislature 
begins next week.  The 
House and Senate both 
convene on February 2, 
2016.  Here is a link to 
help you keep informed 

of what is going on in 
Montgomery with the 
legislature. 

http://www.legislature.sta
te.al.us/aliswww/default.a
spx 

 

President 
Tiffany Noel 

(TLN530@gmail.com) 
 

1st VP 
Virginia Nixon 

(vnixon1996@yahoo.com) 
 

2nd VP 
Vickie Camden 

(vickiecamden@gmail.com) 
(vhcamden@knology.net) 

 
3rd VP 

Glenda Reitzell 
(leenlizzy1@gmail.com) 

 
4th VP 

Elaine Gillespie 
(jbgille@comcast.net) 

 
Treasurer 

Jodi Stephens 
(jstephens0613@yahoo.com) 

 
Recording Secretary 

Christine Wozny 
(cpenw4@gmail.com) 

 
Corresponding Secretary 

Julie Rudolph 
(mjcc552@yahoo.com) 

 

 

 
You are invited to... 

Republican Women of Huntsville 
Monthly Lunch Meeting 

Tuesday 
February 2, 2016 

The Ledges Club House     ~     32 Castle Down Drive SE 
11:00 am Social 

11:30 am Luncheon* 
Iceberg Salad, Salisbury Steak, Buttermilk Mashed Potatoes, Roasted Carrots, 

Oreo Cookies and Cream Pie 
12:00 Speakers  

Candidates with primary opposition in the March 1st Election  
 

Please RSVP to rwhreservations@gmail.com 
by Wednesday Jan. 27th 

Cost for Lunch:  $20 
Sitting in side chairs and drinking water/tea/coffee:  $4.50 

Sitting in Side Chairs and not eating:  No Cost 
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2016 dues are due right 
now.  You can pay at the 
upcoming meeting by 
seeing Jodi Stephens and 
turning in your check.  
You can also mail your 
dues to Tiffany Noel, 1310 
Wind River Circle, 
Huntsville, AL 35802.  
Dues for Regular 
Membership are $25.  
Dues for Associate 
members are $15. We are 
working hard to increase 

Dues Are Due! 
 our membership and we 

want to start with our 
current members. 

 

 

AFRW will be having 
Legislative Days on Feb. 
24-25 in Montgomery.  
This is a great opportunity 
to learn more about the 
state legislature and meet 
Republican women from 
around the state.  This 
year they will be hosting a 
breakfast meeting with 
your legislators at the 
State Archives, a silent 
auction and dinner, photos 
on the capitol steps in our 
red jackets/scarves and 

AFRW Legislative Days are Feb. 24-25 
 another event at the 

Governor's mansion.  
There will be a special 
Camellia Club dessert 
reception for those who 
have joined the Camellia 
Club.  Bring your red 
jackets/scarves and join 
us for an informative and 
fun time in Montgomery.  
Rooms are available at 
the DoubleTree in 
Montgomery for a special 
group rate.  Please go to 
afrw.org to find out more 

information and register 
for this event. 

AFRW Officer training will be 
held on Saturday, Feb. 6 
from 10 am to 2 pm.  This 
meeting is open to 
everyone.  If you are 
interested in serving in the 
future or if you just want to 
come for the information, we 
would love to have you.  The 
meeting will be held at the 
Farmer's Market Café, 315 

AFRW Club Officer Training – Feb. 6 
 N. McDonough Street, 

Montgomery, AL.  The 
website for the restaurant is 
www.farmersmarketcafe.net.  
They will be offering a 
special lunch for the meeting 
which will consist of a meat 
and three vegetables for $11 
plus tax.  All are welcome to 
attend, but we need you to 
RSVP so they have enough 

materials for everyone 
attending the training and 
enough food prepared for 
those who plan to eat.  
Please RSVP to Tiffany Noel 
at TLN530@gmail.com if you 
are interested in attending, 
so she can turn in the 
number for our club. 

“Politics make it 
happen, women make 
it work!” 
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Republican Women of 
Huntsville would like to 
extend a warm welcome 
to our newest members!  
We are excited about 
getting to know you better 
and working with you to 
get this country back on 
track.  Returning 
members, please make a 
special effort to look for 
them at the next meeting 
and make them feel 
welcome! 

 

Welcome New Members! 
 

New Members: Carol Bates, Stacey Hill, Janet 
McCreary, Joyce Rehfeld, Elizabeth Smith, Carolenn 
Underwood, Kay Vansant, Angie McCarter.  
New associate members: Beverly Ward and Tom 
Scovill. 

Dear Committee Members, 
 
I would like to inform you of 
vacancies on the Madison 
County Republican Executive 
Committee.  
 
The first vacancy is Seat 22 
District 6 Place 1.  
 
Those who vote at the 
following locations are 
eligible to serve in this seat: 
 
3 Jackson Way Baptist 
Church 
5 Optimist Park  
 
The second vacancy is Seat 
11 District 1 Place 1 formerly 
held by Dave Jackson who 
has moved out of Madison 
County.  We would like to  
thank Dave for his service to 
the Committee and the 
Republican Party. 
 
Those who vote at the 
following locations are 
eligible to serve in 
this seat:   
 
75 Owens Cross Roads City 
Hall 

Special Announcement from Kathy Linden 
 29 Madison County Nature 

Trail 
20 Aldersgate United 
Methodist Church 
 
These vacancies may be 
filled at the February 15 
regular Committee meeting. 
Committee members may 
nominate (and second) 
eligible persons to this 
position. 
 
Information on the third 
vacancy will be sent out 
shortly. 
 
A qualifying fee of $25 is 
required to run for this 
position. The fee may be 
paid any time up to when the 
meeting is called to order. 
You may pay the fee in 
person that evening.  If you 
wish to mail it: please send 
check payable to MCREC to: 
  
 
Leah Hitt, Treasurer 
1320 McClung Ave. 
Huntsville, AL   35801 
 
Committee members pay 
dues of $12 per month.   

 
If you would like more 
information concerning this 
position, please don’t 
hesitate to contact Chairman 
Sam Givhan at 256-726-
4010 or 
sgivhan@wilmerlee.com 
 
 
 
Kathy Linden, Secretary 
Madison County Republican 
Executive Committee 
1403 Chandler Road 
Huntsville, AL  35801 
256-656-5196 cell 

 

RWH Newsletter – February 2016 
 

mailto:sgivhan@wilmerlee.com


  

  

  

 

  

Page 4 

General Announcements 
 Grace McRee 
Scholarship - This 
scholarship was created 
by Daisy and Murlin 
McRee in memory of their 
beloved daughter, Grace. 
The award is designed for 
young women who are in 
their senior year of high 
school or are in their first 
two years at a collegiate 
institution.  If you are 
interested or know 
someone who is 

interested in this 
scholarship, please 
contact Glenda Reitzell at 
leenlizzy1@gmail.com.  
The deadline for 
completed applications is 
April 1. 

Volunteer hours -  
Please email Virginia 
Nixon when you are ready 
to enter volunteer hours. 
vnixon1996@gmail.com. 
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For questions about the 
newsletter, please 

contact: 

Elbert Peters at  

256-859-3186 or 
jepeters65@knology.net.  

Madison County Young 
Republicans – 3rd. 
Tuesday of the month at 
Gibson’s BBQ on S. 
Memorial Parkway. The 
meeting starts at 6p.m. For 
more information, please 
contact David Pinkleton at 
256-714-1142 or 
davidpinkleton@hotmail.co
m.  

Republican Women of 
Madison – the 3rd. 
Wednesday of the month at 
the Best Western in 
Madison. Social starts at 

Tennessee Valley 
Republican Club – 2nd. 
Sat. of the month at the Best 
Western in Madison. Social 
starts at 8a.m. and the 
meeting begins at 9a.m. For 
more info, contact Cate 
Summers: 
cate.summer@yahoo.com 
or 256-509-3625.  

The Madison County 
Republican Men’s Club – 
3rd. Saturday of the month 
at Trinity United Methodist 
Church, Airport Rd. The 
coffee hour starts at 
7:00a.m. Breakfast and the 
program begin at 8:00a.m. 
Breakfast is $7 and ladies 
are welcome. For more 
information, please contact 

11:00a.m. Lunch and 
program begin at 11:30. For 
more information, please 
contact Dee Voelkel at 256-
325-5886 or 
dee53@knology.net.  

The Downtown 
Republican Women’s Club 
(formerly the Twickenham 
Club)—they have moved!  

For information on location 
and time, please contact the 
new POC, Marcia St. Louis 
at marciastlouis@gmail.com 
or 256-705-3017. 
 

Upcoming Republican Events… 

Tiffany Noel: 
256-527-4295 

TLN530@gmail.com, 
 

Julie Rudolph: 
256-682-7004 

mjcc552@yahoo.com 

Prayer Requests 
 
Kay Brunsvold – Pray for good health 
Ruth Weir – Pray for good health 
Johnny Davis – Beverly Ward’s grandson who was hit by a car in Tampa, FL and is on 
life support. 
Marjorie Schrader – Pray for good health 
 

Page 5 RWH Newsletter – February 2016 
 

mailto:jepeters65@knology.net
mailto:dee53@knology.net
mailto:TLN530@gmail.com

